Town of Milladore

December 6, 2020
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order November 1, 2020 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call all present.
***Meeting was closed with a voice vote and the Budget meeting was opened.

	2020
	EXPENDITURES
	2021

	70,000
	Transportation
	178,000

	15,000
	Fire Protection
	31,000

	2,800
	Ambulance
	25,000

	8,000
	General Government
	50,000

	1,700
	Recycling
	12,000

	11,000
	Building Fund/Equipment
	20,000

	
	
	

	$108,500
	(remains for year)
	$316,000


 Budget was reviewed as presented and passed with a motion from Leon Kundinger. Hank Nigh was the second and the budget passed.

Chairman Haffenbredl brought up the idea of increasing the salaries for the supervisors but was told that needs to be done at the annual meeting. Next opportunity will be 2022 Annual meeting.

***Budget meeting was closed.


 The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Leon Kundinger moved to accept the minutes. Hank Nigh was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed. There was an issue with the Wood County Highway bill because we had accepted the $68,000.00, the 50/50 money was not to be used, and there was a question of the shouldering. There was a motion made by Leon Kundinger to accept the report as amended with a second from Hank Nigh; motion carried.

**Russ wants odd # if election workers at November 3, 2020 election. **

Action Items:
It was moved by Hank Nigh with a second from Leon Kundinger to give $2000 to the Recycling Center to complete the work of this year. (note 1st time addressed) Motion passed.
No action taken on the request for public records from Construction Business group.
Leon Kundinger moved to pay bills by holding the Wood County one. There was a second from Hank Nigh. Motion passed.

There was a motion to adjourn from Hank Nigh, with a second from Leon Kundinger & the motion passed.

The next meeting is Dec. 6, 2021 at 6:30pm in the town hall.
 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
